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        CATERHAM SCHOOL COMBINED CADET FORCE



                Harestone Valley Road, Caterham, Surrey CR3 6YA





  


        
Tel:     01883 335 061








           Fax:     01883 347 795







    Email: ccf@caterhamschool.co.uk
         Contingent Commander: Wing Commander K M Bage BSc (Hons) MBA MCIM RAFAC

Parents / Guardians of external Year 8 pupils

                     Our reference: 2YRDEM0622





                        Date: XX May 2022
COMBINED CADET FORCE SECOND YEAR INFORMATION AFTERNOON
FRIDAY 24 JUNE 2022, 1430 hrs

As mentioned at the Third Year Induction Evening, we would like to invite your son / daughter to attend the CCF Second Year Information Afternoon on Friday 24 June 2022. 

All Caterham Second Year pupils will be excused afternoon school to attend, but we should be delighted to welcome as many external Year 8 pupils as are able to join us.

If your son / daughter wishes to attend, we would ask you to drop them off (in their current school uniform) at our Main School reception by 1430 hrs at the latest, for a 1440 hrs start. They will be met by our staff or senior cadets and escorted to Old Park Woods for a fieldcraft demonstration, before being shown some drill and weapons handling and hearing a short presentation from officers of Corps.
 
Refreshments (orange juice and a chocolate bar) will be provided at the end of the afternoon and there will be an opportunity for your child to discuss the CCF with some of our senior cadets and staff. The afternoon will also, of course, give them a chance to meet some of those who will be their classmates next year.

The demonstration will finish by 1600 hrs, when you can collect your child from the front of Main School.
If you have any questions regarding this afternoon or the CCF in general, please feel free to contact me via email (mathew.owen@caterhamschool.co.uk). There is, however, no need to let us know in advance whether your son / daughter will attend or not: we shall be able to deal with however many turn up on the day.
 
My colleagues and I look forward to meeting many of your sons and daughters later in June.
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M M OWEN
Capt
OC Army Section
For the Contingent Commander
Distribution: External Year 8 pupils joining in September 2022
